
 

From: Tony Hartwig 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 12:39 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: Support for The Lex Club’s Consumption Display permit 

 

Hello, 

 

My name is Tony Hartwig, current St. Paul resident and past resident of the neighborhood, and I 

am contacting you to affirm my support for The Lex Club’s Consumption Display permit.  The 

owners of this property have put an amazing amount of work to renovate this property and I 

applaud their efforts to create a new positive community gathering place. 

 

I respectfully request that you please grant this request for the permit and allow them to operate a 

reputable and quality establishment where members of our community are free to gather and 

unite. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Tony Hartwig 


